
Dear Ms. Burell: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & 
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it 
considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please 
cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be 
readily directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

_ _ _ _ _  Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 7:53 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: complaint- Case Number 2009-00549 

From: Burell, Cynthia D [ SMTP : REDACTED] 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 7:51:09 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Cc: REDACTED 
Subject: complaint- Case Number 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Sir/ Madam: 
This is in regards to Case Number 2009-00549. 

I have read with interest about proposed changes for billing for LG&E and 
resulting rate increases to our bill. It has already skyrocketed in the 
past few years, and it is time to level this out and quit raising our rates 
and bills. We already leave the house too cold in winter and too warm in 
s m e r ,  and we have a number of energy-saving methods and windows in 
place . . . . .  it's not like we have an old home. So please stop the madness 
and don't raise anymore! 

Thank you, 
Cynthia D. Burell 
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